
PVS Safety Committee Report 

For the April 2012 BOD meeting 

 

 

1. The Report of Occurrence ROO is working and a small number of them have been filled from 

PVS meets.  To the present, no ROO have been submitted from PVS Club activities or practices. 

 

2. The USA Swimming Safety Poster contest appears to be moribund.  No further emails or 

postings have occurred. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 10 April, 2012: 

PVS Safety Committee Chair 

Kurt Thiel 


